
 

 

 
 

 

 

31st Jan 2023 

Aotearoa Fisheries Limited 

t/a Moana New Zealand 

1-3 Bell Avenue 

Mt Wellington 

Auckland 1060 

 

 

“Tēnā koutou, 

Re: Resource Consent Application – Mangonui Wharf Ice Plant 

In accordance with section 62(3) of the Marine and Coastal Area (Takutai Moana) Act 2011, I 

am notifying you of my intention to lodge the attached resource consent application with the 

Northland Regional Council for Mangonui Ice Plant within the coastal marine environment of 

Mangonui Wharf.  

I seek your view on the application if you have any. 

For further details regarding the nature of the application or if you have any questions or 

views in respect of the application, please contact Nathan Reid (M: 027 268 8379), or the 

Consents Department at Northland Regional Council citing the pre-application reference 

APP.006211.01.03. 

Moana New Zealand is 100% owned by all iwi in Aotearoa, and we are excited to continue 

this opportunity and build on our unique relationship with the northland community, fishers 

and tangata whenua.  

If you would like to know more about Moana New Zealand, please visit moana.co.nz 

Nga mihi nui” 

 

Nathan Reid 

Resource & Supply Manager 

Moana New Zealand, 

1-3 Bell Ave, 

Mount Wellington, 

Auckland 
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